
Glassboro Public Schools 
 

 
 

MEMO 

 

 

To:  Dr. Mark Silverstein, Superintendent of Schools 

 

From: Danielle M. Sochor, Interim Director of Curriculum and Instruction 

   

Date: January 9, 2020 

 

Re: Action Memo 

       January 22, 2020 Board Meeting 

 

 

Recommend the Board approve payment (stipend) for the staff member below to serve as an 

assistant to the instructors, teachers, and students participating in the Orton Gillingham 

program. She will be replacing Denise Frattali due to retirement. Funds paid through Title II 

ESEA-ESSA. 

 

 

April McKinney $900.00 for the remainder of the 2019-2020 school year 

 

 


